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Senator Pamela A. Helming (R,C,I-Canandaigua) is pleased to announce that her
satellite office in Wayne County will open for business from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m.
Thursday, July 13. The office is located in the Wayne County Public Safety Building,
7376 Route 31, Suite 108, Lyons, and it will be open from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. on the
second and fourth Thursday of every month.

“l am so excited to open this satellite office in the Wayne County Public Safety
Building because it gives me another avenue to reach the residents of the 54th
District and be able to address their comments and questions. It also provides
constituents living in the Wayne County area a more convenient location to visit my
staff and me. My staff and | look forward to meeting these constituents and
continuing to work hard on their behalf,” Senator Helming said.



Constituents who visit the satellite office during regular business hours will have the
opportunity to talk with Senator Helming or her staff about any issues they feel are
important or any concerns they have. Constituents may also contact the office by
telephone at (315) 946-6380 or write to the office at 7376 Route 31, Suite 108,
Lyons, NY 14489. The district office in Geneva can be contacted at (315) 568-9816
or 425 Exchange St., Geneva, NY 14456.

Senator Helming represents the 54th senate District, which consists of Seneca and
Wayne Counties, parts of Cayuga and Ontario Counties, and the towns of Lansing
and Webster. For more information, please visit Senator Helming’s website, or follow
@SenatorHelming on Facebook or Twitter.

HH#H#


https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/pamela-helming

